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April 5, 2010

Wayland Sherman

Sherman Construction Company
P.O. Box 1629

Greenville, South Carolina 29602

Dear Wayland,

It is my pleasure to provide a letter of recommendation on behalf of Sherman
Construction Company. While it is hard to believe that it has been seven years since
our Saluda Shoals Park Project was completed by Sherman Construction, the quality
of the work provided is surely standing the test of time and use. Since opening in
April 2003, our 400 acre, $15 million, riverfront park has seen heavy use by the
public, nearly 400,000 visitors annually. We have been proud to showcase some of
the Midlands most beautiful and usable public facilities.

Throughout the construction process and since, Irmo Chapin Recreation Commission
has valued our excellent working relationship with you and your team. During
construction we found you to be good on-site problem solvers and sensitive to
budget and timeline constraints. These issues are particularly important to public
projects such as ours.

| wish you much success as you seek prospective clients and would be happy to
answer any questions that they might have regarding our experience with Sherman
Construction Company.

Best regards, ~
Bolugtuzd ). e

Elizabeth Taylor
Executive Director
Irmo Chapin Recreation Commission



